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Happy Trails

Dr. Ken Cesa (center) of Beverly Podiatry, 900 Cummings Center, Suite 309-V, will be
retiring at the end of May. Dr. Cesa has practiced in Beverly for more than 35 years. In early
June, the practice will welcome Dr. Rebecca Calder.
 
Dr. Cesa, the Cummings Center community will miss your friendly face. We wish you the
very best in your retirement!

Upcoming Event

Don’t Be Alarmed: Fire alarm testing will occur throughout the Cummings Center and
Dunham Ridge campuses beginning on Tuesday, June 1 and continuing through
Wednesday, June 23, starting at approximately 7:00 AM. The schedule is as follows:
 

100 Cummings Center – Tuesday and Wednesday, June 1 and 2, and Monday and
Tuesday, June 7 and 8
500 Cummings Center – Wednesday, June 9 and Thursday, June 10



200 and 800 Cummings Center – Tuesday, June 15
900 and 950 Cummings Center and parking garages – Thursday, June 17
600 Cummings Center – Friday, June 18
50 Dunham Ridge – Tuesday, June 22
48 Dunham Ridge and parking garage – Wednesday, June 23

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we perform this required annual
test of the :ire alarm system. If you have any questions, please contact your account
manager at 978-922-9000.

Noteworthy News

Vaccine Clinic: Thank you to all who responded to our
email regarding a potential vaccine clinic at Cummings
Center. With so many people already vaccinated, we were
unable to secure a vaccination site through the
Commonwealth.
 
If you are still seeking vaccination, we understand that
they are readily available, oftentimes on a walk-in basis,
from many local providers. Consider using
VaxFinder.mass.gov to :ind a location near you, visiting a
Beth Israel Lahey Health Walk-in COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic , or scheduling an
appointment with a local drugstore such as CVS or Walgreens.
 
With the rising vaccination rate and the approaching reopening, we look forward to seeing
even more clients utilizing their spaces and taking advantage of the many local amenities
and services.

Resources for Cyclists: Cummings Center has launched a
new online resource for cycling enthusiasts. Visit our Bike
to Cummings Center webpage to learn about bike rack
locations, cyclist- and pedestrian-friendly routes to
campus, and more. Please note that the gatehouse located
between 100 and 900 Cummings Center has a bike pump
that is available to cyclists.

Restaurant Spotlight

Flip the Bird, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 107-P, was recently
pro:iled on WCVB Chronicle. Owners Torie Farnsworth and
Anthony Marino rebranded Marino’s Café to Flip the Bird with
modi:ied hours of 8:00 AM – 3:00 PM. The location is still open
for breakfast, serving a variety of breakfast sandwiches as well
as drip coffee and specialty espresso drinks. Visit the website to
learn more.
 
Be sure to visit our other on-site eateries as well:
Acapulcos, 900 Cummings Center, Suite 101-T (978-232-0100)
Catered Life, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 127-Q (978-927-5433)
Early Harvest, 950 Cummings Center, Suite 96-X (978-969-3126)
Jay Square, 500 Cummings Center, Suite 1640 (978-969-2118)

Simple Smiles

Simple Smiles was created to help everyone start the week off learning, imagining, and
smiling. We invite all North Shore News readers to submit photos of something or some
place they :ind interesting, informative, or exciting. Please refrain from sharing photos that
feature people. 

https://vaxfinder.mass.gov/
https://coronavirus.bilh.org/blog/clinics/
https://www.cvs.com/
https://www.walgreens.com/
https://www.cummings.com/cummingscenter/bike-to-cc.html?fbclid=IwAR2OZYYinpUy6URZkN8P7lSk1UY4knTK1mI_3drpMkZZ8kVkPuckgVkTB6g
https://flipthebirdfriedchicken.com/
https://www.wcvb.com/article/comfort-food-find-fried-chicken-in-beverly-or-escape-to-summertime-with-a-lobstah-roll/36112589
https://flipthebirdfriedchicken.com/
https://acapulcos.net/menus/beverly/
https://cateredlife.com/
https://www.earlyharvestdiner.com/
https://thejaysq.com/


Friendly Reminder



Building Security: All clients and visitors who witness suspicious or potentially illegal
activity, or feel in danger or in need of emergency help, are strongly encouraged to
immediately call 9-1-1 to alert Beverly Police. There have been numerous times over the
years when helpful interventions of this nature have resulted in police arrests or the
provision of emergency care. These efforts will help to create a safer environment for all.

Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as “The Shoe”

The Shoe complex was so massive that messengers were given roller skates to facilitate the
delivery of documents and parcels to employees across the factory’s 25 acres of :loor
space.

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you!  Do you have news or a great photo to
share? Is there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email
your news, offers, and photos to Helen at newsbrief@cummings.com. 
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.
Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as

water and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.

mailto:newsbrief@cummings.com
http://directory.cummings.com/
https://www.cummings.com/
https://www.cummings.com/service_call/
https://www.executivesuitesbycummings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsMarlborough/
http://twitter.com/cummingsdotcom
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cummings-properties

